
 

 
From: Duncan Goodacre   
Sent: 17 May 2023 13:33 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: s62a/2023/0017-land at Tilekiln green start hill gt hallingbury 
 
I have had to write to you again on this planning application for Wren kitchen. 
 
This should be rejected again by you for the same reasons as before, They were declined due to the 
impact this will have on the local area and the wildlife. The roads can’t cope with the traffic and any 
more will just sent lorries and car through a small village so they can get to the A120 without going 
over and around the M11 junction. 
 
Do they not understand that when planning has been declined they cant just submit another 
application and grind us all down. 
 
No should mean No  
 
Regards 
 
Duncan Goodacre 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 




